
1rs. Garo Artinian 
77 Blenheim Drive 
Manhasset, New York 11030 

Dear Mrs. Artinian: 

November 28, 1973 

We gratefully acknowledge the receipt of your 
donation of $25.00 to the Armenian Diocese. 

Our receipt no. 17450 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack .~treassian 
Executive Directo 


